From: Weidner, Tara

To: "pmas@harthosp.org”
Subject: NRC_Request for additional information
Date: Thursday, October 04, 2012 10:29:00 AM

License No. 06-00253-04
Docket No. 030-01239
Control No. 579044

*k*k%** PLEASE RESPOND TO CONFIRM RECEIPT OF THIS REQUEST *****%*
Peter,
This is in reference to your letter dated August 23, 2012 requesting an amendment of Nuclear
Regulatory Commission License No. 06-00253-04. In order to continue our review, we will need
the following additional information:

Item 1:

a. Tatjana lvanova, Ph.D. - Documentation from the University of Pennsylvania stating that
Carmen Mesina is an authorized medical physicist on their license for HDR use.

b. Robert F. Hoffman —
1. NRC Form 313A(AMP) with the Part |, Section 3.c. and Part Il completed by R. Hoffman’s
preceptor

2. Documentation that the preceptor is an AMP on an NRC or Agreement State license as
an AMP. If they are specifically listed on an NRC license, provide me the license number. If
they are on a broad scope license at either an NRC or Agreement State, provide a copy of
the permit issued by the Radiation Safety Committee authorizing them as an AMP
and for what device. Finally, if they are specifically listed on an Agreement State license,
provide a copy of the license.

ltem 2:

a. Documentation that they disposed sources have been transferred/received by an
authorized recipient (shipping papers, etc.).

b. Final leak tests of the disposed sources.

C. For Item 6.D. of your license, do you want to adjust your possession limit?

ltem 3:

a. Northeast Regional Radiation Oncology will need to amend their license to add the cesium-
137 sources.

b. Hartford Hospital should get a copy of the NRRO amended license for their records.

C. Leak test the sources prior to transfer and ship them to NRRO.

d. Obtain documentation from NRRO that they have received the sources.


mailto:/O=USNRC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=68A14E48-F374C4FE-F0C7DA7A-58501934
mailto:pmas@harthosp.org

e. Request an amendment to your license to remove the transferred sources.

Current NRC regulations and guidance are included on the NRC's website at www.nrc.gov; select
Nuclear Materials; Med, Ind, & Academic Uses; then Licensee Toolkits, see our toolkit index
page. You may also obtain these documents by contacting the Government Printing Office (GPO)
toll-free at 1-866-512-1800. The GPO is open from 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. EST, Monday through
Friday (except Federal holidays).

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply to my attention at the
Region | Office and refer to Mail Control No. 579044. If you have any questions regarding this e-
mail, please call me at (610) 337-5272 or by return e-mail.

If we do not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days from the date of this letter, we will
assume that you do not wish to pursue your application.

Jara L. Weidner
Senion FHealth Physicist
US Nuclear Regulatory Commissien
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